DEPARTMENT QF
ZO00LOGY AND COMPARATIVE ANATOMY,

February €th. 1936, UNIVERSITY MUBEUM, OXFORD.

My dear Flsher,

Many thanks for your letter. I am
naturally lmmensely interested to learn that you are
finding variabllity in egg-slze inereases with abundanace,
When there are two inatances of thls sort of relation

In such different groups a® moths and blrde, people

wlll realize that there 18 a general princlple involved
when they might have thought the one a speclal ocase,

I do 8o strongly feel that Xk studles on genetloes and
variabllity in wild populatlone are of qulte exceptlional
importance. You have done eplendldly to Analyze such
difficult material.

Peraonally I feel 1t would be much better
to publish 1t in the Phll. Tpang. than in the Prge. Zogl.
Sog. I dont thlnk the latter 18 read by all classes of
Zoologlete. There Lle a feeling that 1t 1la largely devoted
to morphology, distribution studies, and the like. For
inetance, genetlelste - who should be especially Interested
in this work - dont temd to read 1t, S phad

I am g0 sorry I could not glve you a

choice of daye. I rather feared you might not be In



DEPARTMENT OF

ZOOLOGY AND COMPARATIVE ANATOMY,

UHIVERBITY MUSEUM, OXFORD.
London every Saturday. However I hope to be there again
qulte soon, and am looklng forward very much to seelng
you.
I note wlth surprise that you seem to

have added plge to your many activitiea'

Youra sincerely,

P R -V



